The Kure Beach Stormwater Committee met on 12/09/08 at the Town Hall at 5:00pm.

Attending this meeting: Eric Vann, Vinny Doran, Ted Gragg, Tony Garibay and Barry
Nelder.

1. Discussed issue of Sonny not attending any Stormwater Committee meetings. Eric is
contact Sonny again.

2. Tony Garibay indicated he had sent out email containing info that he developed to
create awareness in grammar school kids. Maybe this type idea could be used for
Stormwater Education.

3. Ted suggested getting copies of photos of turtles and seagulls entangled in fishing line
or other plastic trash to be used as an education tool.

4. Eric brought a copy of the Stormwater Drain Plaques used by Wilmington which
indicates that the particular drain drains either to the river or ocean. Eric suggested we

may want to consider a similar plan. No action was taken.

5. Vinny Doran is to contact the Aquarium to see if we can do a joint project for
education to discourage litter in our waterways and ocean.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:00pm.



